Webmaster/social media report 2012-2013 – Julia Skinner
Our website is still in good working order, thanks in large part to Norman Rose's continuous work and support of my work. Our social media following continues to grow as well. The lion's share of my work recently has involved researching and writing the social media policy, and I plan to post more frequently and in accordance with our social media policy after it is approved or revised in our meeting.
As I am beginning my dissertation, I would like to transition the website and social media management to another LHRT member over the next year. To facilitate a smooth transition, I propose the following timeline:
-Put out a call for a replacement.
-While we are selecting a replacement, I plan to write up brief tutorials for how to post different types of content to the site. This would be helpful for me as a reference, and would also be useful for my replacement. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]-Once we select a replacement, have that individual serve as my assistant until my term ends, during which time I'll share the social media policy and web tutorials with them, answer questions, and make sure they understand the position's various activities. I'm happy to continue to be available to fill in and answer questions as needed as my term ends as well. 
I have really enjoyed serving with LHRT, and I hope to do so again after my dissertation is complete. I would like to thank everyone for giving me the opportunity to work with you.
